
Information for Upper Site parents and carers  

  

Year 3 

Year 3 must use the double gates to the right hand side of the school. They will enter 

the school via the double doors outside Maple class.  Parents do not need to enter the 

school grounds during drop off. 

Arrival: 8.40—8.55 am  

Departure: 3.05 pm.  Parents must stand on the top playground. They must enter the 

school using the gates at the right hand side.  

Year 4 

Year 4 must use the double gates to the right hand side of the school. They will enter 

the school via the Year 5 door.  Parents do not need to enter the school grounds during 

drop off. 

Arrival: 8.40—8.55 am. 

Departure: 3.10 pm.  Parents must stand on the top playground. They must enter the 

school using the gates at the right hand side.  

Year 5 

Year 5 must use the double gates to the left hand side of the school. They will enter the 

school via the assembly hall doors. Parents do not need to enter the school grounds 

during drop off. 

Arrival: 8:40—8.55am. 

Departure: 3:10 pm.  Parents must stand on the bottom playground. They must enter the 

school using the gates at the left hand side.  

Year 6 

Year 6 must use the double gates to the left hand side of the school. They will enter the 

school via the doors at the library.  

Arrival: 8:40—8.55 am.  

Departure: 3.05pm.  


